
Important Changes to Your Privacy Rights 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are reaching out to inform you of important updates regarding your privacy rights and how 

we handle your personal information. At [Company Name], we value your privacy and believe it 

is crucial to keep you informed. 

What's Changed? 

• Enhanced data protection measures. 

• Updated policies on data sharing with partners. 

• New options for managing your privacy preferences. 

Your Rights 

You have the right to: 

• Access your personal data. 

• Request deletion of your personal data. 

• Opt-out of data sharing. 

For more detailed information, please read our updated Privacy Policy [insert link]. If you have 

any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us at [insert contact information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


